

What's Inside

The Helios Projects

...page 2

Fall 2021 Sharathon

..page 3

It Was a Good Convention

....page

NR PO 2

NRB board members Ron Harris and Brett Larson with Joe Emert



NRB Recognizes and Awards Their Distinguished Milestone Award to Joseph C. Emert

The National Religious Broadcasters recognizes members for their dedication and length of service to the broadcasting community with the "Milestone Award" for 50 years of broadcasting in Christian radio. Joe Emert, following in his father's

footsteps, began his radio career while in high school. His father, Rev. William Emert, owned two radio stations in Pennsylvania, beginning in 1956.

Expressing an interest in the technology of the day, Joe did what young people did back then, he worked for free. Everyday he learned what radio was all about—"spinning records," "running errands," and "discovering tricks" of the trade. After graduating from college, Joe became the Program Director at WDBA in DuBois, PA and then was the General Manager at WTLR in State College, PA. Continuing to grow in experience, he and his wife Jenny moved to WAKW in Cincinnati, OH where Joe became the General Manager. Sensing the call of God to Moody radio, Joe moved to Atlanta to be the General Manager of WAFS. It was during this time that he and Jenny founded Life Radio Ministries, Inc. to assist radio stations around the world. As a result of his passion for local radio, Joe applied for and received the FCC construction permit to build WMVV 90.7 FM and put

NewLife Radio on the air April 16, 1995. He was President for 25 years and recently stepped into the Chairman's role for Life Radio Ministries, Inc. Joe continues to provide both counsel and leadership advice for this ministry.

WHERE WE WERE

Independence Day at Griffin First Assembly

What a great time at this year's Independence Day Celebration at Griffin First Assembly. It was great to see so many of our listeners and make some new

friends. It was an added treat to have John Waller, vocalist and songwriter from this area, join us on the Bandwagon before he took the stage!





Shingleroof Campmeeting

After a year off it was so good to get with other believers for several nights of music and hearing the preaching of God's Word from Rev. Nate Keeler, senior pastor of Brandywine Valley Baptist Church in Wilmington, Delaware and a long-time campmeeting favorite, Dr. John Ed Mathison. *NewLife Radio* is thankful to Dr. Randy Daniel and the Campmeeting Board for their support in allowing us to broadcast from Shingleroof Campmeeting each year.

Geranium Festival

This year's Geranium Festival was moved to July due to COVID-19, but it was still a great time, though a little hotter than normal. We were able to give away balloons and connect with so many of our friends! The 'mater sandwiches were great!



Men's Night at Rock Springs Church

Doug Doran and Mike Shelley represented **NewLife Radio** at this year's Men's Night at Rock Springs Church in Milner. Men from the area gathered for hamburgers and hot dogs, classic cars, and fellowship. We were also treated to the testimony of Mark Richt, former head coach of the University of Georgia and the University of Miami.

341 Pastors Sponsored with The Helios Projects!



On September 1-2, **NewLife Radio** hosted The Helios Projects, a unique opportunity to help pastors in third world countries to be better equipped to lead their congregations. Through listeners of **NewLife Radio**, 341 pastors will receive either a small solar device or thumb drive both of which contain almost 500 Bible teaching lessons from Dr. Woodrow Kroll, former teacher on Back to the Bible. It was

roll, former teacher on Back to the Bible. It was an honor to have Dr. Kroll along with his son

Tim Kroll, president of The Helios
Projects, and Mike Murray, of GSF
Media, at the studios to help with
this project. Thank you for your
support of The Helios Projects and
making it a tremendous success!

Dr. Woodrow Kroll, Joe Emert and Tim Kroll

Fall Sharathon 2021 Begins October 18



Beginning Monday morning, October 18, Fall Sharathon returns and continues through Thursday October 21. Please join us as we seek to have **NewLife Radio** fully funded and ready for a new year! This is always a special time for us as we welcome

WHERE WE'RE GOING

volunteers who are ready to take your phone call and pledge of support. We never know who will be on either end of the phone line, but no matter who it is, we know that God is using you to bless the ministry of **NewLife Radio** and the listeners throughout our listening area and around the world! Please be in prayer seeking God to show you how to support this 24-7 radio and internet ministry!

Widows Connection – **POSTPONED**

After long discussions and counsel, we have decided to postpone the Fall Widows Connection Luncheon. With so much happening right now in regards to COVID-19, many public events being cancelled, and the Fall Flu, we felt that it would be best to delay our get together until the Spring. We always strive to make this event special for our special ladies, plus we are wanting it to be safe for everyone attending. Keep listening to **NewLife Radio** for more information on the Spring Widows Connection event in 2022!

NRB Award to Joe Emert continued from page 1

So, for more than 50 Years of broadcasting the Gospel of Jesus Christ around the world, along with the NRB, we say "THANK YOU, Joe" for your leadership and dedication for proclaiming the great commission. Joe joins his father, who also received the NRB's Milestone award. Both awards now have their place on Joe's bookcase in his home. Together they represent over 100 years of broadcasting! Thank you for your service!





It Was a GOOD Convention!

Meet Alan and Sarah Good.

For many years **NewLife Radio** has maintained membership in the organization, National Religious Broadcasters. Founded in 1944, NRB is a unique group of people, united by purpose and message to spread the life changing truth of the Gospel of Jesus Christ through every electronic medium available.

In June, the 2021 annual convention was held in Dallas, TX and **NewLife Radio** was awarded a surprise gift from NRB of a full complimentary registration for two people valued at about \$800.00!

It was our joy to offer this gift to our missionary radio partners, Alan and Sarah Good, who never before had the opportunity to attend the convention. For many years we have supported Alan and Sarah as our radio engineering missionaries. They have been a huge blessing to our radio partners in Papua New Guinea and around the world, serving many radio organizations through their ministry, SonSet Solutions, headquartered in Elkhart, Indiana. (SonSet Solutions was formerly known as HCJB World Radio.)

We believe the valuable things they learned, the encouraging fellowship, and the resources they acquired at the convention will equip and strengthen Alan and Sarah even more as they serve Christian broadcasting ministries in many countries.

Our own Doug Doran serves on the President's Counsel of NRB while Mike Shelley serves as a member of the Board of Directors. Thanks for your service, Doug and Mike!



While at NRB, Alan and Sarah met up with Theo Philip Asare who was visiting from his home country of Ghana. Alan helped install two radio stations for Theovision in 2009.



▶ Many thanks for all of your prayers, "We need ALL of YOU!" We are so blessed to listen to **NewLife Radio** each day and night! You are great encouragers and you give us "HOPE" for a much-needed Spiritual revival! God Bless and keep you safe in His righteous right hand!

Alice – Barnesville

▶ To God be the Glory, once more again! I am thanking the Lord for all He's doing for us through your "Heart-Warming-Life Changing" and uplifting spirit all around during these times we are facing. I appreciate your continual hope and encouragement. The Lord knows how we need it! I am so grateful for you and your team. "You all are our front-liners too!"

Annie – Forsyth

- ► You are ALL so very special! Thank you for all you do every day!

 Avis Lithonia
- ► Thank you so much for what you do in bringing beautiful music and God's Word to our days!

 Janice Senoia
- ► Thank you for the great uplifting music and scripture on Joe Emert's "Sunday Morning Praise" and Mike Shelley's "New Morning Praise."

 Rachelle Atlanta
- ▶ I accidentally called the wrong Christian station, but felt that it was a God-thing, so I decided to donate to **NewLife Radio!**Christy Elba, AL
- ▶ Bless all of you for all you do! I love the variety of music you play especially the older ones like Don Moen and the Maranatha songs. They are so great and sing true worship.

Pat – Griffin

▶ Please accept this small donation from a grateful soul! Your ministry is a blessing. My radio stays tuned to 90.7 FM always and I would be lost without it!

Dawn – Decatur

- ► I am daily blessed by the music and teachings from God's Word. Blessings to you all! Faye Griffin
- ► I listen every day. I love the morning preaching programs,
 Tuesday evening with Dr. Stanley and Dr. Benny Tate. So
 thankful of your station!

 Donna Jonesboro
- ▶ Thank You for the ministry of *NewLife Radio*. Praying for those who are in need of Jesus. May they hear a song, a prayer, or a message from a ministry on *NewLife Radio* that will lead them to a saving knowledge of our Savior, Jesus!

Eva - Williamson

▶ This is a special offering to help **NewLife Radio** remain on the air. Your broadcast is incredibly important to thousands of listeners. God is good and forever faithful. AMEN!!

Donna - Jonesboro